
 

 

 

 

Extensions - Note to Public File 

Note to the public file summarising time extensions granted for submission of 

questionnaires. 

The Secretary of State for International Trade (‘the Secretary of State’) received  

applications for an extension of time to submit questionnaires. 

Having considered their applications, the Secretary of State has determined that 

granting certain extensions would not significantly impede the progress of the 

investigation and has therefore decided to grant extensions to the following parties: 

Company name Reason for granting extension 

New due date for 
completed 

questionnaire 
response 

Renewable Transport 
Fuel Association 

A lack of staff resource has made 
obtaining information for the 
questionnaire more difficult 

Sunday 22 
November 2020 

Diamond Green Diesel  A lack of staff resource has made 
obtaining information for the 
questionnaire more difficult 

Sunday 22 
November 2020 

Valero Energy  A lack of staff resource has made 
obtaining information for the 
questionnaire more difficult 

Sunday 22 
November 2020 

 

Should you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

TD0004@traderemedies.gov.uk (anti-dumping review) and/or 

TS0005@traderemedies.gov.uk (countervailing duties review).  
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